
Notice of Public Hearing on the Proposed Development Agreement between the City of Council 

Bluffs and Turn the Paige Investments, LLC  

 

A public hearing will be held on January 10, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. in the council chambers of City 

Hall, 209 Pearl Street, Council Bluffs, Iowa, on the proposed development agreement between 

the City of Council Bluffs and Turn the Paige Investments, LLC for the property legally 

described as Lot 1, Franklin Hieghts Subdivision, Council Bluffs, Pottawtattamie County, Iowa.  

The prososed agreement shall construct 27 single-family units of which 14 (51%) of the units 

shall be sold to households at or below 80% of the median family income. At said hearing, any 

interested person may appear and file objections to development agreement.  

 

      By Order of the City Council 

 

        of the 

 

      City of Council Bluffs, Iowa 

 

      Jodi Quakenbush, City Clerk 

 

 

 

 


